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Scott Matthews

From: RoseAnn Murray <murray.roseann@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 18, 2023 9:02 AM
To: Scott Matthews
Subject: Second Church in Newton
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Dear Scott,  
 
On behalf of the First Unitarian Universalist Society in Newton (FUUSN) Board of Trustees, I am writing in support of 
the Second Church in Newton's application for a special permit to lease part of their property to Play2Learn. As we 
understand it, this tenant provides an important service to the Newton community. In addition, we understand that 
approval of this special permit would allow Second Church in Newton more leasing opportunities in the future. We 
would like to express our support for Second Church in Newton's ability to lease their property to other organizations 
that strengthen the Newton community.  
 
Please reach out with any questions or concerns. 
 
Best regards, 
RoseAnn  
 
RoseAnn Murray 
Chair, Board of Trustees 
First Unitarian Universalist Society in Newton 
862 668 5120  


